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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

November 8, 2019 
 
 
Kathryn Dupre 
824 Ottawa Avenue 
St. Paul, MN 55107 
 
VIA MAIL 

 

 
 
Re:  Appeal for Property at 824 Ottawa Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Dupre,  
 
This is to confirm that at the November 5, 2019 Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended the Council grant until December 1, 2019 for number 
of cats at the property to be reduced to no more than three, and all remaining animals must be 
properly spayed and neutered. Once the number of cats is reduced,  compliance for all 
remaining orders will be extended to January 10, 2020.  
 
Should you wish to appeal further, the City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for November 
20, 2019 at 3:30 PM in Room 300 Council Chambers.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joanna Zimny 
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
 
c: CE Supervisors 
 Lauren Lightner, Ramsey County House Calls 
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